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Feed the Hungry: We served a meal of turkey, rice, gravy, vegetables on October 20 at the 
Abundant Table.  Thanks to all of the brothers who helped out.  Our next meal is on November 16.  
We will serve ham, rice, vegetables and gravy.  Please plan to be there at 5PM.  We can go from 
there right to the Memorial Mass!! 

Installation of Officers: We had our Installation of Officers on October 1. It went very well and 
the family of the Grand Knight was very impressed.  We had a full hall of brothers and family which 
was great to see.  Thanks to all who attended.  Thanks to John Murphy, PGK for running it so well. 

Tootsie Roll Drive: We supported the State Charity Fund Drive—known as the Tootsie Roll 
Drive on Columbus Day Weekend October 7-9.  Our totals were almost the same as last year, but 
we could have done much more with more feet on the street. Thanks to the many  brothers (and chil-
dren like Giero Razon at left ) who came and did their part even on a rainy Sunday.  Thanks also to 

some very generous brothers who donated direct-
ly.  It made a big difference. 

Memorial Mass: We will have our annual Me-
morial Mass on Wednesday November 16 at the 
SMA house on Common Street in Dedham.  The 
4th Degree meets at 7PM and the Mass will start 
at 7:30.  This is a beautiful venue for a Mass and 
everyone loves it.  Please plan on attending.  
Spouses are encouraged to attend, too. 

Saturday Knights Club: The SKC met on Octo-
ber 8 for an Oktoberfest celebration.  We had Ger-
man sausage and German beer and German des-
serts.  See our VP Kelly Curran holding an impres-
sive 6 full steins.  Everyone had a great time and 
quite a few came dressed for the occasion.  Our 
next meeting will be on November 5.  We will have 
a late Halloween party.  Costumes are strongly 
encouraged. Please join us for a great time (7PM) 

GRAND KNIGHT 

Steve Riley 

   CHAPLAIN  

Fr. Mark Storey 

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT 

Frank Jurczak 

CHANCELLOR 

Robert L. Black, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 3 YRS. 

Shaun L McKenna, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 2 YRS. 

Jerry Alberico, P.G.K. 

TRUSTEE - 1 YR. 

Robert Curran ,P.G.K. 

INSURANCE AGENT 

Matthew McDonald 

On the web at www.dedhamkofc234.org 



      Newsletter Month: November, 2016 

Motions: There were no motions brought forward in September for voting in October. 

Eucharistic Adoration: Our next Hour of Adoration is on Friday November 11 at 8PM.   

Membership:  There is a 1st and 2nd Degree at Middleboro/Lakeville Council on 
Tuesday November 29 at 7PM . Meet at the Council at 6PM.  There is also a 3rd Degree 
on Nov 16 at 1PM in Easton.  This is a great opportunity for those who have not made 
their Third Degree.  Anyone who would like to attend, call Charlie Black. 781-326-6243 or 
email at candcblack@verizon.net 

Hockey Game in January: For the last few years, Rob Curran, PGK has organized a 
trip to a Northeastern University hockey game in January.  Interest has grown each year.  
We usually go out for dinner first.  This is a lot of fun and not too expensive.  If you are 
interested, please see Rob. 

Fraternal Night: We are planning our next Fraternal Night for December 1 in our 
clubroom.  We can watch the Bruins play and have a good time ourselves like we did in 
September.  More details to follow. 

Thomas Donovan & Ken O’Neil: Brothers Thomas Donovan and Ken O’Neil passed 
away in October.  Please keep them and their families in your prayers. 

Investment Club: The Investment Club will continue to meet on the fourth Tuesday 

of each month at 7:30PM in the clubroom 

KC Club:  $500 prizes to Louis Little and Alice Anderson.  Dick Bingell is mailing 
out tickets for the next season.  Please return your funds promptly. This is an important 
fund raiser for our Council.  All proceeds go directly to our Charity Fund.  If you don’t 

have a ticket, get one!!  They are available.  Cost is $20. 

Attendance Prize: $47 to Jack Donovan, PGK—Present and Joe Denisi $25 (not present)  

MOTIONS 

1) That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $300.00 for expenses for the annual Me-

morial Mass in November.  All unused funds to be returned to the Council 

Submitted by Tom Chirokas 

Seconded by Paul Hart 

2) That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $200.00 for expenses for the annual Chil-

drens Christmas Party.  All unused funds to be returned to the Council 

Submitted by Tom Chirokas 

Seconded by Paul Hart 

3) That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $100.00 to sponsor a hole at the Lifeteen 
Golf Tournament 

Submitted by Robert Black, PGK 

Seconded by Charles Black, PGK 


